
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Village Council will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on August 18, 2025, at 6:30 PM, at the 
Fredericktown Municipal Building, which is located at 2 East Sandusky Street, in 
Fredericktown. This hearing will provide residents the opportunity to share with Village 
Council any questions, comments, or concerns they may have in regards to the proposed 
new Subdivision Regulations. In compliance with State Law, no other topics (besides the 
Subdivision Regulations) will be discussed at this hearing. 
 
  
Suzan Graves 
Fiscal Officer 


